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At times the room bore more resemblance to a woodwork shop than an art
class, but Miss Strang's room has always been devoted to art and handicraft.
The thirty members of the Art Club were enthusiastically preparing for their
novelty marionette show which they presented in the spring. The stage, marion-
ettes and properties were all made by artists, and the club financed the produc-
tion. Proceeds of "The Silver Thread" were given to the Red Cross.

Art Club members were kept well occupied throughout the year. An exhi-
bition area for their work was created in the center school corridor with funds
from a Christmas candy sale and contributions from the P. T. A. Hobby
Department.

Two of the students won awards in the National High School Art Exhi-
bition, which the club visited in March.

Meetings were held bi-weekly under the capable direction of Miss Julia
Strang, and club membership was open to all those interested in any phase of
art work.
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